[bookmark: _GoBack]If you feel your patient is in CRITICAL CONDITION, please ring the doorbell multiple times and someone will assist you.

Due to the coronavirus, we are having clients sign the form below and take a clip board to your vehicle and fill out paperwork.  

We will call you on your cell phone when it is time to be seen and an ASSISTANT WILL COME TO THE VEHICLE AND GET YOUR PET.

If you are sick or may have been exposed to the Coronavirus, please let our staff know.  We will come to your vehicle and get your pet and conduct all business over the phone.  We will NOT refuse to see your patient.

We would like to stay open during the coronavirus, but if the infection moves through the clinic, we will be forced to close, and all emergencies will be referred to Mississippi State or Birmingham.  We only have 2 full time doctors and a couple of relief veterinarians.  If they become ill, the clinic will have to close until they are released to begin to practice again.
